
 

 
Letters of Support 
 
 
 

 © HMC 2012 

 

A translation of a letter by Mufti Muhammad Salman Mansoorpuri 

In the name of Allah the Beneficent the Most Merciful 

I begin with the praise of Allah and salutations on the Prophet (SAW) 

The Halal Monitoring Committee is working with great diligence for the Muslims of the UK in certifying Halal 

meat, poultry and other products and many Muslims throughout the country have great trust in this 

organisation. 

Today 11
th
 September 2012, I had the opportunity to visit the head office of the Halal Monitoring Committee 

and hear about the work first hand and am greatly pleased with the work. This is a great service to the deen 

and the services and concern of all the members of the organisation are worthy of appreciation and gratitude. 

I pray Allah Almighty grant more success to the organisation and protect it from all types of evil. 

Muhammad Salman Mansoorpuri 

Khadim of Madrassah Shahi, Muradabad 

11
th
 September 2012 

 


